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Anya Grahn

From: Tim Henney
Sent: Thursday, March 30, 2017 1:00 PM
To: Polly Samuels McLean; Anya Grahn
Cc: Michelle Kellogg
Subject: Fwd: Kimball garage

 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: Darius Keblinskas <dkeblinskas@gmail.com> 
Date: March 30, 2017 at 11:59:54 AM MDT 
To: <council_mail@parkcity.org> 
Subject: Kimball garage 

Dear Park City Council members, 
 
As an owner in the Motherlode condo complex at 627 Pak Ave, I would like to voice my strong 
opposition to  the new OPEN-AIR PARTY DECK/EVENT CENTER construction at the 
Kimball Garage location. 
 
I ask that you strongly consider the appeal being put forth to that effect. 
 
Thank you for your consideration on this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
Darius Keblinskas 
627 Park Ave #F 
Park City UT 
cell 312-330-6549 

 


